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From: <fosilfuel@aol.com>
 
To: <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us>
 
Date: 2127/20106:37 PM
 
Subject: Re: Ridgecrest Solar Millennium Power, Brown Road Bicycle Access
 

To whom it may concern,
 

My wife and I both are cyclists. We are concerned about the latest project on Brown Road 1Old Hwy 395.
 
This road is a very popular route for cyclists as it's far less traveled compared to Highway 395 or 14.
 
Although it doesn't have an established shoulder it's the preferred route to northern destinations. If the
 
Solar Project poses an increase in traffic, especially heavier vehicles, a consideration towards the
 
construction of a shoulder would be greatly appreciated.
 
Thank you for your time,
 
Bill and Carolyn Nye
 
221 W. Saint George Ave.
 
Ridgecrest, CA 93555
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